
 

 

 
Monday 26th June 2017  

 
 

Rounders Competition Wednesday 12th July 
Class Two & Three 

 
Dear Parents/Legal Guardians, 
 
We have been invited to attend a Rounders competition at Alnmouth and Lesbury Cricket Club on 
Wednesday 12th July starting at 3.30 pm and ending at 5.00 pm.  This has been organised by  
Jean Burroughs who has worked with us in school this year.  
 
We can take teams of 11 players with 9 children playing at any given time.  We need parents to 
transport the children to and from this event and stay with them to cheer them on, and of course 
there will also be members of staff in attendance too. 
 
If you are able to help us with this please complete the slip below. There is also a space for you to 
indicate whether or not you would be prepared to transport other children to this event. As soon 
as I know how many of you can help I will get back to you with more details. 
 
Please return the slip to school by Wednesday 28th June as I need to reply to the organisers with 
numbers and the amount of teams we are taking. 
 
Many thanks 
Mrs Fortescue 
P.E Coordinator 
 

 
My child(ren) ------------------------------  can attend the Rounders competition on Wednesday 12th 
July  
 
I can transport my child to and from this event.  
 
 

I am willing to transport other people’s children to and from this event 

 

Signed  --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 


